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Finolex Academy of Management & Technology, Ratnagiri 

 

                          Women Development Cell 

 
 

A Seminar on Importance of Oral Hygiene 
 

The Women Development Cell aimed at promoting the general well-being of female students and 

staff at Finolex Academy of Management and Technology (FAMT). The cell is also responsible to 

undertake programs to sensitize gender equality, women’s rights, and women empowerment.  

In this context, the Women Development Cell of FAMT organized a seminar on the Importance of 

Oral Hygiene on 17
th

 October 2022, in C1/6 at 10 am for girl students of FAMT. The objective of the 

program was to explain the importance of Oral Hygiene related to overall health and also to brief with 

the day-to-day life care to be taken for good oral health. 

 

 
Introduction to the resource person by Ms Avnee Athavle (Student co-ordinator) 

 

(L to R: Prof Abhilasha S. Jadhav(WDC Convenor), Dr Priya M. Yadav, Dr Kaushal Prasad (Principal)) 

 

The seminar was inaugurated by Principal Dr Kaushal Prasad along with the resource person Dr Priya 

M. Yadav. 
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Inauguration by Principal Dr Kaushal Prasad                                          Along with resource person Dr Priya M. Yadav 

 

The resource person for the seminar was one of the renowned dentists from Ratnagiri, Dr Priya 

M. Yadav. She is a dental surgeon with an experience of more than 16 years. The seminar included 

topics right from the selection of toothbrushes, and toothpaste, routine tooth cleaning procedures, 

dental problems and precautionary measures to be taken to prevent oral problems. She briefly 

explained some facts like how dental health is related to overall health.  Dr Priya ended the session 

with a very thoughtful note “Finally a smile matters a lot”.  

 

 

 
Participants listening to the seminar 

There was an interactive session with the students. In this, many students asked queries related to 

dental problems and also shared their views on the seminar, it was very informative, new and 

interesting too. 

 

  

 

Students interacting with the resource person Dr Priya Yadav  
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Lastly, the session ended with a vote of thanks by Prof Gayatri M. Kirkire (WDC Co-convener). And 

also special thanks were conveyed to the girl students co-ordinator Ms Avnee Athavale, Ms Sanika 

Gajane and Prof Priyanka A. Date for their cooperation.The entire program was conducted under the 

guidance of Prof Abhilasha S. Jadhav (WDC Convener).  A total of 94 girl students participated in 

the seminar. 

 

 

 
 

Prof Gayatri M. Kirkire expressing the vote of thanks. 

 
 

Location of seminar. 

 

 


